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NO TO THIS PROPOSAL! I CARE ABOUT PEOPLE WITHOUT HOMES AND WISH OUR
GOVERNEMENT WOULD BRING OUTSIDE EXPERTS TO SOLVE THIS PROBLEM.
HOWEVER, I AM OPPOSED TO ANY TEMPORARY OR PERMANENT SITING OF
SHELTERS IN OUR PARKS AND OPEN SPACES. My family is moving to another state because
the homeless situation here among other issues. This should not happen. THE INCREASINGLY
LARGE HOMELESS POPULATION PRESENTS SERIOUS PUBLIC HEALTH AND SAFETY
ISSUES. In addition the proposed project will diminish our property values.
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